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- General Assembly (3 hours)  

 -Let There Be Light Night (2.5 hours) 
- ULSU Tabling (2 hours) 
- General Assembly (2 hours) 
- Legislative Review Committee (1 hour) 

- Arts & Science Council (0 hours) 
 

General Assembly 
On Monday October 1, 2018 we met as a general assembly.  

 

Let There Be Light Night 
I attended the Let There Be Light Night as a representative of the SU. This event is put on 
in sprit of our motto, Fiat Lux, let there be light. It was put on by the Alumni Association. 

Each year they honor alumni from the University of Lethbridge. This event took place on 
Friday, October 12th from 7pm onwards. 
 

ULSU Tabling 
This month, I tabled for the New City concert and to promote the updated cannabis 

policy. 
 

Legislative Review Committee 
The LRC committee is a yearly committee chaired by the VP Operations & Finance. This 
committee focuses on reviewing all regulations and bylaws set forth by the ULSU.  

 

General Assembly 
On Wednesday October 23rd, 2018 we met as a general assembly. During this month’s 

meeting we ratified the results of the September by-election. In addition, we ratified the 
financial audit from last year. There was nothing out of the ordinary in the financial 

audit. 
  

October 2018 Report 
Contribution Hours: 10.5 

Ethan Pullan 
Arts & Science Rep 
e.pullan@uleth.ca 
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Arts & Science Council 
For this month’s Arts & Science council, I was unfortunately in class and had to send in 

my regrets. If you have any questions with regard to this meeting please contact VP 
Academic, Imogen Pohl, for more information. 


